
From: Chris Moody  
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 4:16 PM 
To: INFO info <info@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: fluoridation in our water 

 

I was glad when Windsor and Tecumseh voted to end fluoridation 5 years ago. Municipal 
councillors should not be prescribing tooth medicine to my family when you have no idea how 
much fluoride we get elsewhere or what our individual health needs are. 
 
I just simply do not feel it is right to put unwanted chemicals in our water forcing us to drink 
fluoride without our permission.  There is absolutlely no evidence, and I mean legit evidence 
that the pros outweigh the cons.  When in doubt, keep it out. 
 
Christine Moody 
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